
Five Questions with Lisa Riggs

BOMA representative on CALV Board of Directors


Lisa Riggs is a senior property manager with SKR Real Estate Services, and represents BOMA 
Nevada on the CALV Board of Directors in 2023. To get to know her better, we asked her these 
quick questions:

 


1. How long have you been involved with CALV? And how long have you been involved in 
BOMA?


I became involved with CALV as past president of BOMA Nevada in 2023. I have 
been a member of BOMA Nevada since 2011 and have served on the Board of 
Directors for the past five years.


2. What prompted you to join CALV and get more involved?


CALV is comprised of  top industry professionals that work together to better the 
CRE industry, and I was excited to become a part of this organization. The 
connections I have made since joining CALV have been priceless. Education and 
community outreach were another strong attraction to CALV.


3. What’s your favorite part of your job?


My favorite part of my job is the opportunity it provides me to interact and 
communicate with someone new each day. No two days are alike, and I learn 
something new each day, keeping me challenged and on my toes. 


4. What’s the biggest issue facing the commercial real estate industry today?


In Nevada, some of the challenges I have seen are higher interest rates, labor 
shortage and construction costs. Even with these challenges, Las Vegas is still a very 
attractive market for any business to call home.


5. What’s one thing most people would be surprised to know about you?


I root for the Las Vegas Raiders, but I am a San Diego, I mean LA, Chargers fan at 
heart. I absolutely love that Las Vegas has become such a huge sports town and try 
and attend as many sporting events as I can each year.


